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There should never be the option of lawmakers converting what is our right under the 

constitution, turned into a privilege based upon a variety of circumstances listed in 

this bill.  

 

Right to bear arms is a right, not a legislated event. Please consider the amount of 

issues, law suits etc that would come from this. It has registered cases in other states 

showing how this is not lawful and they did not win.  

I am OPPOSED to this bill passing, let it be known I am far from the only one with 

this thought . 


